STATE OF GEORGIA
CITY OF MILLEN

NOTICE OF COMPUTATION AND
CANVASSING OF RETURNS FOR THE GENERAL RUNOFF ELECTION FOR
THE CITY OF MILLEN ON DECEMBER 5§, 2023

Pursuant to O.C.G.A. 21-2-492, notice is hereby given that the computation and
canvassing of the returns in the General Runoff Election on December 5, 2023, for the
City of Millen will take place in the Office of Election Superintendent Wanda P. Burke
located in the Jenkins County Probate Court 611 East Winthrope Avenue, Millen,
Georgia, on Wednesday, December 6, 2023, beginning at 9:00 a.m. until completed.

This 13" day of November 2023.
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Wanda P. Burke at 478-982-5581.

Wanda P. Burke
City of Millen
Election Superintendent



